
 
Information for Parents of classes I to VIII students’ 

Session: 2024-25 
ES Rau/APRIL/01 
April 27, 2024 
 
Subject: Important information about your ward’s email id and google classroom 
usage – reg. 
 
Dear Parents, 
Namaste! 
Hope this message finds you well. We are excited to inform you about the introduction 
of our school’s email system and the integration of google classroom into our teaching 
learning methodologies. 
Starting from Wednesday, 01.05.2024, each student will be provided with a school 
email id. This email will serve as on official communication channel between parents 
and school. It will also be used for assessing various educational resources and 
participating in online activities. 
Furthermore, we will be utilizing google classroom to enhance the learning experience 
of students. Through google classroom students may access homework, project work, 
CLRs, worksheets, enrichment activities etc. 
Your ward has been issued a unique email id and password from the school which is: 
  
Email ID :  esrau.childnamesurname.scholarnumber@ekayanaaschool.com  
Password : *******@***  

You are requested to change the password after first login in Gmail and also 
requested not to make any changes in profile. 
Confidentiality of the email id and password has to be maintained to avoid future 
complications. To join Google classroom, here is an attachment with proper instructions 
on how to access Google Classroom.   
In case of any issues related to login, please send a message on the school whatsapp 
number 7240801000. (Please mention the name of the child and class) OR email us 
on inforaucampus@ekayanaaschool.com 
You are also requested to save our school’s whatsapp broadcasting number 
(7240801000) in your mobile for receiving messages from school in future. 

Looking forward for a long term association and we solicit your support and 
cooperation. 
 
Kind Regards 
Team Ekayanaa Rau Campus 
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